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Schreibers Road, Cooran
Project delivery  
The reconstruction work near 269 
Schreibers Road to replace the existing 
culverts with a single-span bridge is being 
delivered in two stages.  
 
This is to accommodate the upgrade of the 
watermain, which is critical to maintaining 
the water supply pipeline for Noosa and 
surrounding areas.  
 
Significant damage occurred to the culvert 
structure during the event that compromised 
the structural support for the existing 
watermain, and Council is working closely 
with Seqwater to deliver this vital 
infrastructure upgrade. The design also 
provides additional waterway capacity and 
improves road flood immunity.  
 
It is anticipated Stage 1 works will be 
completed by the end of 2024, weather 
permitting. Work on Stage 2 will start in early 
2025.  
 

Project update 
The reconstruction work has been 
progressing well.  
 
Works completed to date include:  

• early works to locate existing watermain  

• clearing and grubbing  

• constructing a piling pad 

• concrete piling work, which is the 
foundation of the new bridge 

• sheet piling.  
 
The concrete for bridge abutments will be 
poured this week, with bridge deck units to 
follow.  

Traffic and community impacts 
Traffic changes 
The section of Schreibers Road near 
number 269 must be closed for the duration 
of construction. The detour will remain in 
place and motorists should follow signage 
and drive to the changed traffic conditions.  
 
Waste services 
Cleanaway continues to pick up the bins of 
all residents on Schreibers Road. Hazell 
Bros relocates and returns the bins of 
impacted residents each week to make sure 
this happens.  
 
School bus services 
TransLink, which has jurisdiction over school 
bus access, communicates directly with the 
bus company, Polleys Coaches, about 
changes to the existing route.  
 
Polleys will continue to update residents 
using the school bus service based on 
advice from Council to TransLink.  
 
Council appreciates the ongoing patience 
and support from the community as the 
reconstruction program continues. 
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New water main Construction underway on Schreibers Road. 
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Drone footage showing progress at the end of November.  
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